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This weekend table tennis players will get the opportunity to earn their place among the elite as they compete
for a chance to play in the Mark Bates Ltd National Championships in March.

Table Tennis England will be streaming the action from two tables on Sunday 9th January on the innovative
video platform, Recast!

Recast’s unique microtransaction model turns viewership and engagement into revenue for TTE – and is
subscription-free. 

Supporters can gain in-app credits simply by signing up, watching adverts, sharing videos, or inviting friends,
with these credits they can be used to watch the live event and other TTE content at a subsidised cost or even for
free. 

Each stream will cost 100 Casts (£1), fans can show their support by purchasing it through a unique referral link
by clicking below, with a percentage of earnings from every signup and view going straight back to the
grassroots of table tennis helping to support the sport.

Click here to sign up to Recast!

If you’re already signed up, click here to view stream 1 and stream 2.

[embedyt] https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ezXZNHmFviA[/embedyt]
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